

SERVING LAS CRUCES, DOÑA ANA, AND MESILLA
P.O. BOX 20000 | LAS CRUCES NM | 88004
PHONE (575) 528-3222 | FAX (575) 528-3155
http://mesillavalleympo.org

PUBLIC NOTICE

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Mesilla Valley Metropolitan Planning Organization's

TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE

For: September 6, 2018

has been

CANCELLED

The next meeting of the Metropolitan Planning Organization Technical Advisory Committee has been scheduled for **October 4, 2018 at 4:00 p.m.** in the City of Las Cruces Council Chambers, 700 N. Main, Las Cruces, New Mexico. If you have any questions, please call the MPO Staff at (575) 528-3225.